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WOKINGHAM COPY.

Sth February, 1941.

Dear 8ir,

I think 4t well to inform you that the
romarks contained in Galveston Report No.3081 and
¥r. Renniets letter of the 16th December last
regarding the motorsnip "SKANDINAVIA" have boen
reported to the Committee at their meeting today.

It 1s noted the vessel 1s ongaged in
service between Port Arthur, Texas, and South Amerlcan
ports, and to make the necessary internal examination
and verification of scantlings 1t would sppear the
Survey will have to be deferred until ths next
drydocking, probably about April next, and the draft
First Entry Reports have been retained to receive
attention at that time. In the circumatances, and
pending the verification of the scantlings stc for
assignment of the full class,it has been thought well
to assign a notatlion of "Lxamined 10,40" as an
indication of the present position regarding the Survey.

I em, Danr Bir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committoee.

¥m. Bennett Lsq.,
NEW YORIK. E:::

« | epthy al middl of longth from top of keek to top) . .




